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****************************************************************************************** 

PEOPLE WORKING TOGETHER FOR THE FUN OF IT! 
****************************************************************************************** 

 

Veteran’s Day 
Nov 11, 2011 
 
Thanks to all who have served! Also,  
please exercise your privilege to vote  
on Nov 8. 
 

     Speeding 
 

   Please observe the  
Park speed limit of 15 mph. Many of our 
residents have a hard time getting out 
of the way. 

  
Condolences 
To the families of: 
 
Vinny Karppinen 

Paul Randol 

Bob Sievert 

 
Business 

 
Mobile Manor Community Meeting 
November 3, 2011 2:30 P.M. Please  
make every effort to attend. 
 
Mobile Manor Social Club Meeting 
November 15, 2011 10:00 A.M. Every- 
one is welcome. 

Business (cont.) 
 

Mobile Manor Board Meeting 
November 22, 2011 2:00 P.M. 
 
The maintenance fee for 2012 
will be $27.31 per month. It may 
be paid after January 1, 2012. 
 
Remember the office only accepts 
checks or money orders for payment  
of water bills and/or maintenance  
fees; however, all forms of payment 
may be used at Hayden’s office. 
 

 “The Way We Were” – 50’s 
 
Hide and go seek at dusk, sitting  
on the porch, Simon Says, Kick  
the Can, Red Light, Green Light.  
Lunch Boxes with a thermos  
that broke, chocolate milk, going  

home for lunch, penny candy from the store. 
Hopscotch, butterscotch, double-dutch, jump  
rope. Adjustable roller skates with metal wheels 
and skate keys, going to the roller rink.  Jacks,  
Mother May I?, hula hoops, and sunflower  
seeds. Whist, Old Maid, and Crazy Eights. Wax 
lips and mustaches, Mary Jane's, saddle shoes, 
Coke bottles with the names of cities on the  
Bottom. Running through the sprinkler, run- 
ning behind the DDT truck, circle pins, bobby  
pins. Spoolies, and Fizzies. Mickey Mouse Club, 
Crusader Rabbit, Rocky & Bullwinkle, Kukla,  
Fran & Ollie, Spin and Marty...all in black and  
white. 
(From: http://cataumet.net/carolyn/memories.htm) 
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50-50 now 50-25-25 
From now on draw- 
ings conducted by  
MMSC will be a 50-25-25 format. 
 
     On Sat., 11/5, Bonnie Gilliland & 
     Judy Griffith will host the first 
8:00 A.M.  Coffee & Donuts of the season. 
 Weekly 
 
THANKSGIVING DINNER BUFFET 
    November 24th @ 5:00 p.m. $7.50 
                  

 
 

Christmas Decorations 
November 26th and 27th will be 
devoted to decorating the 
clubhouse, inside and out,  

for Christmas.  Outside at  
10:00 A.M. on Saturday the 
26th and inside at 2:00 P.M. 
on Sunday the 27th. There  
will be a post-decoration party on Sun- 
day with snacks provided. Volunteers  
are needed!! Contact Paul LaCourse at 
567-0118. 
 

New Management Team -In case 
you missed this, Mobile Manor is now 
under the care of a new management 
group. Hayden and Associates took over 
from Bensons late last season. Jay Vandall 
is the new park manager. He’s been doing 
a great job. Jay can be reached at 489-4890. 
Dee Demers is still in the office, but her 
primary job involves Water Company 
business. She will, of course, still accept 
checks, answer brief questions, etc. Office 
hours will be posted by November 1st. 
 

 

Volunteers!!! 
     We need 2 volunteers to 
       chair the Thanksgiving & 
Christmas dinner planning committees.  
Please contact Bonnie Gilliland at 543-8625. 
 
We also need volunteers to host Coffee and 
Donuts at 8:00 A.M. Saturday mornings for 
December and January. That’s one “couple”  
for each month. Please contact Debbie or  
Tim Burchfield at 543-5708 or 740-972-9445. 
 
  Pets are wonderful companions, 
  but they can make a mess when 
  not monitored properly. Please 
make every effort to control them  
and to clean up after them. Every- 
one will appreciate it. Thanks. 
 

  “It’s a Funny Life” 
 In the summer of 1963 I had  

  a summer job working for a 
valve manufacturer in Salem, OH. On 
my first day one of the foremen took 
me around the shop to introduce me to 
everyone. . I remember that the fore- 
man was very formal in his intro- 
ductions and repeated each name 
twice.  After we approached one young 
man the foreman said, “Tim Burchfield 
this is Arley Yorty, Arley Yorty this is 
Tim Burchfield.”  After a pause, Arley 
Yorty asked, “What was that name 
again?” I replied, “Tim Burchfield”.  
Arley Yorty looked me square in the 
eye and with a straight face said, “Gee, 
that’s a funny name.”  
 

(Note: The new editors of Mobile Manor Monthly 

would like “It’s a Funny Life” to be a regular 

feature. Please submit your humorous, true life 

vignettes to Butch Sims (614-353-5653) or Tim 

Burchfield (740-972-9445) or 543-5708. We will 

choose one to print in the next issue.) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


